
Dear Plot Holders, 

I am delighted to inform you that we are now also able to access our site 

through the Twickenham Gardening Association entrance in Meadway. 

For those of you who live in Whitton or in those roads nearby this will be much 

more convenient. The padlock has been changed by the council so that the 

allotment key that you have will fit either entrance. 

We have waited a long time to get this concession and it will only work if plot 

holders are vigilant about locking the Meadway gate on entry and when they 

leave. The council have asked us to remind everyone that it's a condition of our 

tenancy agreements to keep the gates locked - if you leave them unlocked you'll 

be in breach of that agreement and steps could be taken to terminate your 

tenancy.  

This also applies to the gate on Andover Road, as despite many appeals there 

are still some people who leave the gate unlocked. 

 

LOST KEYS: Yesterday a plot holder inadvertently left their gate and shed key 

on site by the Andover Road entrance at around 12.40  - if anyone has found 

them or know where they are, please get in touch 

 

Kind regards, 

Gill 

 


